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AES Support

From George Broyles <sangeordie@gmail.com>
Date Wed 6/11/2025 11:48 AM
To  Dominic J. Sisneros <djsisneros@santafecountynm.gov>

Cc  George Broyles <sangeordie@gmail.com>

Warning:

EXTERNAL EMAIL: Do not click any links or open any attachments unless you trust the sender and
know the content is safe.

Mr. Sisneros,

| am writing to express my full support for the proposed AES solar & battery project (BESS). As
a wildland firefighter for 40 years | have seen first-hand the negative consequences on
ecosystems, communities and wildland firefighters from a warming planet. It is essential we act
now to diversify our power portfolio.

| have managed risk on wildland fires, hurricanes, and floods during my career. | fully
understand the risk associated with this project and believe it will be mitigated during
construction and oversight once it is built. The short and long-term benefits of this project to
Santa Fe and the planet far outweigh the minimum risk associated with the construction of this
facility.

Thank you for your consideration.
Sincerely,

George Broyles

USFS Retired & Eldorado resident
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